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I strongly oppose only allowing in-person voting.  You will not be including those that 

are eligible to vote but are physically unable to get to the in-person location.  What 

about folks who are disabled etc.  Not being inclusive of all eligible people in 

unacceptable and NOT Oregon. I STRONGLY OPPOSE SB 210. 

 

Thank you,  

Tricia Cook  


